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CEO Commitment Letter to Small and Diverse Businesses 

At Two Six Technologies (TST), we recognize the important role small and diverse businesses hold both in 

our community and in meeting our customer missions. Their unique insights, specialized capabilities, and 

agility are valuable assets that drive innovation and progress. 

As a newly minted large business, at TST we remain steadfast in our commitment to fostering an inclusive 

business environment.  Our company culture promotes diversity and inclusion, and we believe in providing 

equal opportunities to all businesses. 

Here are key highlights of our engagement with the small business community in 2023: 

● Over 75% of our federal spending was dedicated to small businesses

● Met or exceeded ambitious small business goals across our project portfolio

● Achieved 100% small business subcontracting on multiple contracts

Our support for small business suppliers extends beyond statistics: 

● We engage in small business outreach events, identifying new vendors for subcontracting and

procurement opportunities

● Our internal policies and procedures are tailored to encourage small business participation,

ensuring our commitment is reflected in daily operations

● We pass these requirements to our business partners by incorporating into our subcontract terms

and conditions and our supplier code of conduct

TST is dedicated to fostering relationships with small businesses. 

For inquiries or further information on collaboration opportunities, our supplier diversity team can be 

reached at suppliers@twosixtech.com.

Joe Logue 

Chief Executive Officer 

Two Six Technologies 


